
I am writing to express my support that the State of Oregon approve House Bill 2927, taking the 

steps to have my vote counted in National Elections, and to NOT be determined by an electoral 

college representative. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

 

Gloria Martin 

3829 SW Troy Street 
Portland, OR 97219 

 


